
October 21, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-1166 
  
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: UPN 19 PacifiCorp Notice of Property Disposition—Sale of Equipment 
   
Under ORS 757.480(2), PacifiCorp d/b/a/ Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) provides 
notice of the disposition of property necessary or useful in the provision of utility service 
(Notice). 
 
Bridger Coal Company (BCC) sold the following items that had been used at the Bridger Coal 
Mine site to  through an auction sale: (i) 2002 Freightliner FL60 Mechanics Service 
Truck; (ii) 1991 White/GMC/Autocar ACL T/A Lube Truck; (iii) 1999 Volvo/Autocar ACL64B 
T/A Cab & Chassis; (iv) 2000 Ford F750 Flatbed Truck; (v) two Auto Crane 3200# Material 
Cranes & hose reels; (vi) Auto Crane 3200# Material Crane (unmounted); (vii) 1992 Caterpillar 
16G Articulating Motor Grader; and (viii) Hotsy HCR506R Portable Steam Cleaner/Pressure 
Washer (collectively, the Equipment).  Pacific Minerals, Inc., is a direct, wholly-owned 
subsidiary of PacifiCorp that holds a 66.67 percent interest in BCC.  BCC is the primary coal 
supplier to the Jim Bridger power plant located in southwest Wyoming.  The Equipment was no 
longer needed by BCC and had been fully depreciated.  The Equipment was sold at auction by  
JJ Kane Auctioneers, to a single buyer, , on August 25, 2016.  The auction 
company considers the name of the purchaser to be proprietary information.  This information is 
provided as confidential pursuant to OAR 860-01-0070. 
 
The total value received for the Equipment was $60,750, with PacifiCorp’s 66.67 percent share 
being $40,500.  The sale of the Equipment will not interfere with PacifiCorp’s ability to operate 
its facilities.  The public is not harmed because PacifiCorp will continue to be able to fulfill its 
obligation to provide safe, reliable electric service.   
 
PacifiCorp respectfully requests that all correspondence and data requests regarding this matter 
be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com. 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
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Please direct informal questions with respect to this filing to Natasha Siores at 503-813-6583. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation 
Enclosure 


